RECEIVED Appeal 22-2025
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE A.1 PP

June 24, 2025

City of Saskatoon Development Appeal Application- page 2

THIS PAGE WILL FORM PART OF THE PUBLIC RECORD FOR THE APPEAL

Applicant Name:  Brian Heagy

Registered Property Owner(s): _
(if different from above): Buckwold Properties

Location of Subject Property

Legal Description

Lot (s) Block Plan No.
Civic Address: 220 Ontario Ave

Present Status of Building or Structure Under Appeal:
O Construction not yet begun O Under Construction @ Completed

Type of Construction:

Residential Commercial Industrial Other .
O ®© O ((Dspecify) Commercial

Description of Development Appeal: (example: side yard deficiency, parking deficiency, etc.)

220 Ontario Avenue is a commercial parking lot that services tenants of the Buckwold Building located at 75 - 24th
Street East. A development permit application was submitted to comply with the zoning existing bylaw (MX2) before
the enactment of proposed bylaw changes to be conS|dered at the June 25 2025 City Councn Meetlng The

' ' Metre pursuant to
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Reason for Development Appeal: (as per The Planning and Development Act, 2007 , applicants
have 5 days prior to the appeal hearing date to submit drawings and written materials)

The parking lot at 220 Ontario Ave was purchased by Buckwold Properties in 1975 from the City of Saskatoon. There was no

development plan on file with the City of Saskatoon until now as to our knowledge it was not required. At the time of purchase,
there was n_'_t‘f—'_f_lt‘h_b—d—k'_l_t_'_t‘h_d_t_f_h—d_reqwremen Or a screening fence as been used as a parking 1ot since the date of purchase, and was a parking lot
v 0 hered for not

when owned
requiring a s¢ . = .
show they become unS|ghtIy and coIIect garbage 3) Parkmg curbs are in place to prevent encroachment by vehlcles on to adjoining
sidewalks. 4) With the emergency shelter entrance on Ontario Avenue, our properties have been subject to trespassing by
individuals looking for any elements of shelter, including our steps and wheelchair ramp, and cell phone charging in electrified
parking stalls. A screening fence on the property provides one more element of shelter to exacerbate these problems. 5) The
personal safety of tenants parking in the lot is of importance to us. The fence creates a fixed barrier, and can impede one's
personal security by preventing direct egress from the property along the required fence.

BOTH SIDES OF THIS FORM MUST BE COMPLETED

RETURN TO DEVELOPMENT APPEALS BOARD, CITY CLERK'S OFFICE, 222 - 3rd AVENUE NORTH, SASKATOON, SK S7K 0J5 (306) 975-8002
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	Plan No: 
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	Lot(s): 
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